
 
April 5, 2023 

 

Scott Duplisea, Chair 

Hudson Select Board 

C/0 Thomas Gregory, Executive Assistant 

78 Main Street 

Hudson MA 01749 

 

RE: Planning Board recommendation on Town Meeting Article 31 

  

Dear Mr. Duplisea, 

 

Pursuant to Section 3.3.16.1 of the Hudson Subdivision Rules and Regulations, the Planning Board 

conducted a Public Hearing on April 4, 2023 on Town Meeting Article 31 relative to the Acceptance 

Plan of a portion of Forbes Road.  

 

After a presentation of the proposed Acceptance Plan, the Planning Board voted 4-0-1 to recommend 

the acceptance of a portion of Forbes Road as a town way as shown on Plan entitled "Acceptance 

Plan of a Portion of Forbes Road in Hudson, MA" prepared by Thomas Dipersio, Jr. & Associates, 

641 Concord Road, Marlborough, MA 01752, Date: November 30, 2022, Scale: l" = 40.' 

 

Feel free to contact me should you have any questions, or require any additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Kristina Johnson, AICP 

Director of Planning and Community Development 

 
 
 
CC:    Finance Committee 

  Thomas Gregory, Executive Assistant 
    Eric Ryder, DPW Director 

  Joan Wordell, Town Clerk 

Town of Hudson 
Planning and Community Development Department 

78 Main Street, Hudson, MA 01749 
Tel:  (978) 562-2989  Fax:  (978) 568-9641 

 


